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I am starting to see the full intent of every water rights and wells bill out there and it's 

not going to be unnoticed. Legislators and senate representatives are trying to control 

every aspect of rural living. It's not going to be excepted by the public, your 

constituents. This bill is total overreach. I for one will fight with every breath I take. 

This bill has nothing to do with protection of the people's interest. And is only being 

promoted by the power hungry wants to control the people. Please let every senate 

representative and legislator know that this will not be forgotten in the short or long 

term. And for that matter may cost seats. Your seat ,who knows. This is the 

punishment rural communities are receiving due to the lack of representation by our 

own government. Nowhere in any of this bill states how this bill will be good for 

people. Enough is enough. Do not let the government increase the powers of 

government over the will of the people any further than what it is already. Please let 

the people know that you truly do listen and represent them. If this goes to a vote, I 

ask that you keep in mind the economic and property value damage that this bill will 

cause. Not to mention the price it will cost your constituents for all the intrusive 

requirements you are imposing.  Please I ask on my behalf and the people of the 

state, do not vote for or progress this intrusive bill.  Thank you for your time and 

consideration .  


